
             

             

             

             

             

             

Ref No: PCL/2018-19/20 

Date: 20.04.2018 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 

Plot No. C/1, G Block, 

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (East), Mumbai- 400 051. 

BSE Ltd. 

Corporate Relationship Dept., 

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001.  

 

Sub: Rectification in Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 filed on 20.04.2018 
Ref: Prakash Constrowell Limited, Scrip Code (NSE- PRAKASHCON & BSE- 533605). 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

With reference to the announcement made on 20.04.2018 regarding Company has been declared L-1 bidder 
by the MCGM (Municipal Corporation of Greater Mumbai) for the new project Dumpsite Reclamation at 
Mulund Dumping Ground (MDG) in Mumbai by adopting suitable technology for existing garbage dump on 
18th April, 2018. The value of contract was typographically miswritten as Rs. 585 Crores instead of Rs. 558 
Crore. Corrected Details are mentioned below. 
 
Project Customer Name Amount Completion Period 
Dumpsite Reclamation at 
Mulund Dumping Ground 
(MDG) in Mumbai by adopting 
suitable technology for existing 
garbage dump 

MCGM (Municipal 
Corporation of Greater 
Mumbai)  for the new 
project 

 
 

Rs. 558 Crores 

 
 

5 Years 

 
Kindly take the same on records and oblige. 
 
Thanking you. 

 

For Prakash Constrowell Limited 

 

 
Madhura Ubale 

CS and Compliance Officer 

        

Concrete Values. Concrete Solutions.  

Office : 904, C Wing, Trade World, Kamala Mills Compound, Senapati Bapat Marg, Lower Parel, Mumbai -400013. Phone: 022 – 

65644440, E-mail : info@prakashconstro.com, Website : www.prakashconstro.com CIN: L45200MH1996PLC095941 

 

 


